ATA: Notice on unsuccessfully holding the first Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018
On 15/01/2018, Ntaco Corporation noticed on unsuccessfully holding the first Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 as follows:

Contents:

    Information disclosure on unsuccessfully holding the first Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 of Ntaco Corporation as follows:
· Time and place: 8h30’ on 15/01/2018 (Monday)
· Contents:
+ Cancel receivable accounts which are not real.

+ Provision for 100% of receivable accounts which is real but it is out of date over 3 years

+ Cancel payable accounts (liquidation account of Asia: VND 20 billion)

+ Submit shareholders on the operation plan of the next 12 months not to affect going concern and build the plan on exporting fishes in America market in 2018.

+ Approve Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders to dismiss 2 members of Board of Directors (Mr. Ho Manh Dung and Mr. Nguyen Thanh Tung)

